From: Scanlan, Elizabeth 

Sent: Monday, September 08, 2014 4:39 PM

To: Berlin, Steve; Davis, Felicia; Hopkins, Marlene; Burton, Mildred; Loeff, Scott

Subject: RE: Conference

Steve,   The conference was from the morning of August 27 thru the afternoon of August 28th, 2014.   It was held at Starved Rock State Park Lodge.  The expenses not paid for by myself (which may be reimbursed by the City of Chicago) were paid by the State of Illinois.   The lodging expenses and transportation to the conference were not paid for by the state.    Commissioner Davis attended the morning of August 27th.  Elizabeth Scanlan attended the full conference. 

The subject of the conference was Energy Conservation.   The program included current practices in enforcement, utility incentive programs, and completed municipal projects.  

Thank you, 

Elizabeth Scanlan

